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Secretary@ourmapua.org

From: Kathy King <kathy.king@ncc.govt.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, 30 July 2024 3:05 pm
To: Secretary@ourmapua.org
Subject: RE: Civil Defence update

Kia ora Helen 
Kathy Solly passed your email over to ‘the other Kathy’ in the office as this fits in with my portfolio around the 
Community Emergency Preparedness Plan. 
I gave a short presentation in Collingwood last week which focused on how a community can support each other in 
an emergency by creating a Community Emergency Preparedness Plan and the importance of having a local welfare 
team. I am delivering some training for working in a Civil Defence Centre on Friday October 4 in Motueka so it would 
fit in well with speaking on September 9th  as it may create some interest in attending. 
How would this work for you and/or is there other topics that you would me to address? 
Can you please confirm that the 9th September works. I would appreciate being first item on the agenda. 
 
 
Nga mihi 
 
Kathy King 
Emergency Management Advisor/ Group Welfare Manager 
 
Nelson Tasman Emergency Management  
28 Oxford St, Richmond 
PO Box 645 Nelson 7040 
03 543 7285 or 027 538 3463 
www.nelsontasmancivildefence.co.nz 
 
 
 

 

 

From: Secretary@ourmapua.org <Secretary@ourmapua.org>  
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 9:47 PM 
To: Kathy Solly <kathy.solly@ncc.govt.nz> 
Cc: Jim Vauses <vauses@gmail.com>; Helen & Neville Bibby <n-h.bibby@actrix.co.nz> 
Subject: Civil Defence update 
 

 
Hi Kathy, 
Could you please forward this to the Civil Defence personnel who is responsible for the Māpua 
district? 

The Civil Defence Team  

Tasman District Council 

 
CAUTION: External email. 
 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  
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 Because it has been some time since the community revised any Civil Defence Response for our 
area, the Māpua and District Community Association wish to invite a representative from the Civil 
Defence team to give a short presentation to our members to generate interest and to offer your 
advice.  We would suggest about 15-20 minutes followed by a short Q and A session. Our general 
meetings are held on the second Monday each month in the Māpua Hall with the presentation slot 
being first item soon after 7pm, so suitable dates for us would be September 9th, October 14th or 
November11th. 

We look forward to your reply. 

Sincerely Helen Bibby on behalf of MDCA. 
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This email is covered by the disclaimers which can be found at http://nelson.govt.nz/exclusion-of-
liability 
If you have received this email and any attachments to it in error, please take no action based on it, 
copy it or show it to anyone. Please advise the sender and delete your copy. Thank you.  


